
Northshore Sportsmen’s Association 

234 Whipple Road, Bernhards Bay, N.Y., 13028 

www.nssassociation.com 

 

July 14, 2021 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:15 pm by President Charlie Gibbs 

Pledge of Allegiance done 

June minutes read by Patricia J Abare, Sec’t and accepted 

 Mary Meneilly absent so no  Treasurer’s report 

 

 Sick and ailing: reported that William Murphy and wife Annie are both in the skilled nursing 

facility.         Also, In checking our Sr members there is one, Bill Christy that I can not contact. 

If anyone out there knows him let me know, please. 

Club Use: July 31st – Charles Lougnot – Gathering – all open 

                   August 6th – the NorthShore Seniors 

                   Sept 11th --- Fall Feast, 12 noon until 6 pm – Chinese auction with items 

donated by the membership only. Due to the epidemic, it was not a good idea to go around to 

establishments this year. Bonnie is sewing up another quilt to raffle also. 

 

 Fall Raffle – Mark doing well with tickets  

Club grounds: Harry – mower has been repaired and working fine.  

Gun Range:  Terry – some boards (3 boards high) have been placed as planned. 

Scholarship: recipient, Emily Schlueter, sent a very nice thank you for selecting her and brief 

summary of her plans. 

DEC Camp for kids: camps remain closed due to virus 

Conservation reports by Charlie: very interesting re: fish and wildlife, Salmon River 

fishermen report about average catch,  

and the Gypsy Moths have returned in many areas  to satisfy their hunger. 

 Forester Robert Cole stated some areas are in their second year of what is normally a three-year 

period of defoliation, while others are in their first. Infestations generally occur every 10 to 15 

years. 

The topic of wearing ORANGE or not during hunting season,was put to a vote of the 

membership present. There were interesting and varied views and opinions voiced. 

If anyone is interested in reading the latest in any of these topics and more, the Outdoor News is 

the paper to get. 

One new member Application presented:      There are 9 on the waiting list now. 

 

Meeting adjourned 9PM 

Respectfully submitted 

Patricia J Abare 

Addendum:  Bill Murphy has been a member of our club since 1972. He is using a walker 

and Annie is in a wheelchair.  

Their Address is The Cottages at Garden Grove, 5460 Meltzer Court, Cicero, NY, 13039 

http://www.nssassociation.com/

